Guitar / Ukulele Lessons
January 2019
 
Dear Parents / Carers,

For those interested there is some availability for a limited number children (years 2-6) at Barcombe Primary School to begin guitar or ukulele lessons this coming term. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The lessons are in small groups of between 2-4 children and cost £8.00 each week, they are held at lunch time on Wednesdays in the school.

The children will be learning how to play pop, rock, blues, classical and world music songs, read tablature and sight read. There are ongoing tuition books that the children work with on a week by week basis.  

Once your child’s place has been confirmed they will need a ¾ size nylon string Spanish / Classical style guitar and case/ or soprano ukulele and case. 
 
If you are interested, and would like further information please email me at info@guitarclubs.co.uk. There is also additional information on the website; www.guitarclubs.co.uk .  

Thank you,  
Rupert Horne.    
                                  
 

